
 

 

26th September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As promised, now that we are settled, we would like to invite parents/carers to come into Armfield Academy and 
have a good look round, see your child’s new classrooms together with their brand-new facilities.  In addition, it is 
also an opportunity to strengthen our relationship and involve our parents and carers in the development of our 
new Academy.  
 
Therefore, we have arranged an opportunity for parents and carers of students in the following form groups to 
come into Armfield: 
 

Forms A, R and M to visit Armfield Academy on Thursday 11th October 2018 at 5:30PM.    
 
After a brief introduction from myself we would like your son or daughter to be your tour guide and allow them to 
talk about their classes and the work they have been doing in lessons; light refreshments will be provided. 
 
Parents/carers are reminded that this is an informal event, it is not an official Parents Evening, whereby we will be 
discussing your child’s progress in detail across the range of academic disciplines.   An official Parents Evening will 
be arranged in due course as appropriate within the school’s calendar and data cycles. This is simply an opportunity 
for parents/carers to come into Armfield Academy, tour the school and meet the staff informally. 
 
I thank you in advance of your support and I am really looking forward to seeing you in due course 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mark Kilmurray, BA (Hons) 
Head of School 


